
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/26/2020 05:23:06 PM

To:  Jason Moriarty <jmoriarty@picf.org>

Subject:  Re: Support for Hollywood Center on Behalf of Partners in Care Foundation
 

Hi Jason,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Tue, May 26, 2020 at 1:44 PM Jason Moriarty <jmoriarty@picf.org> wrote:
Mrs. Nguyen,

Partners in Care Foundation would like to express our support for the Hollywood Center development project. Attached
is our letter of support, signed by our CEO and VP of Long‐Term Services and Support.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Jason Moriarty
Project Manager
Partners in Care Foundation
732 Mott Street, Suite 150 • San Fernando, CA 91340
571‐271‐3224 | jmoriarty@picf.org
Visit our website:  www.picf.org

“Partners in Care Foundation staff is telecommuting from home during the COVID‐19 containment efforts. We are
working full‐time and remain dedicated to our mission.”

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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